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Bye, Neset, and Ryan voted yes. 

 

3. MiSU Research Overview/Presentation 

Dr. Heidi Super and Dr. Bryan Schmidt gave presentations on MiSU Research projects. The 

presentation covered a wide variety of research components, including, but not limited to the 

following: 

o Broad student engagement  

o Grant activity, including millions in federal/state funding since 7/19  

▪ Of this, $400K has funded non-public service, non-instructional research 

o Publications 

o Divisions of science research activity 

▪ Geology 

▪ Chemistry  

 

4. NDSU Development, Production and Evaluation of Cold Hardy Grapes 

Dr. Shana Forster, Center Director NDSU North Central Research Extension Center (REC), Minot 

and Dr. Rod Ballinger, Co-Founder, Bear Creek Winery, Fargo, President, WAND, presented on  

development, production and evaluation of Cold Hardy Grapes. They reviewed the vision of the 

ND grape and wine industry. The industry ability to expand, improve the quality of life for North 

Dakotans, increase tourism, revitalize rural communities.  

 

After questions and answers from all presenters, Chair Ryan stated the committee requests the 

other campuses present during upcoming meetings to give each campus an opportunity to 

present research initiatives.  The October agenda will include a presentation from UND and 

NDSU. Committee members noted that hearing from all institutions will be helpful to understand 

the overall research initiatives, plan, and funding options to be considered. Funding for all 

institutions will be vital for the state-wide initiative and be included in the proposal moving 

forward. 

 

Dr. Ryan requested that President Bresciani and President Armacost work collaboratively to 
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